
MRRA Board Meeting  
FEBRUARY 25, 2020 
 
Location: Lowell Boathouse 
 
Attendee’s: Dottie Semonian, Chur Masors, Mark Romanowski, Joe Bernard  
Dennis McCarthy, Bob Bowen 
Absent: Jody DeCarolis, Karen Srammell 
 
Discussed topics:  
 2020 Budget  
  Review projected expenses– Dottie 
  Projected expenses - $47,000 
  Projected revenue $52,000 (2019) 
  Equipment – no new boat purchases 
 
 Rowing privileges 
  You can only bring a guest as a logbook sculler 
 
 Adding private boat racks 
  Bob is looking into adding two more private boat racks 
  We need to look into if there is a Corporate document with the University  
  that states we need to maintain a 50% private vs club boat ratio. 
  If the ratio exists that would limit us to add rack space for private boats 
  
 Essex rowing club 
  There are up to six private boat rowers from the club looking for space and 
  they have shown interest in joining our club if we have space. 
  
 Rules vs recommendations 
  The board has adopted the use of recommendations and not rules for our  
  club members to follow. Members should all get there own PFD’s  
 
 New boathouse site 
  The city of Lowell will be hosing a meeting with the club to discuss our  
  boathouse/club needs to better understand how to assist us in providing  
  possible building sites on city land along the river. The meeting will take  
  place the week of the 16th of March 
  
  
 
 
  
Meeting Adjourned at 8:00pm 
Submitted by Dennis McCarthy  
   



   
 
 


